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STRATEGIC RENEWABLE WATER IMPLEMENTATION 
PROGRAM DEVELOPMENT MEETINGS

FRIENDLY REMINDER: The next step in the Metropolitan District's effort to 
transition the people of Castle Pines from unsustainable well water in the Denver 
Basin Aquifer System to renewable water requires that the District develop, 
refine, and adopt a comprehensive and actionable Strategic Renewable Water 
Implementation Program.

The Board of Directors encourages all residents and property owners to  
participate in each of the remaining two special meetings during which time the 
Board will work with its MWH Global consultant team to develop a preliminary  
draft of a new Strategic Renewable Water Implementation Program.

Please email Ken Smith at ken@cpnmd.org with questions.

Dates/Times: Monday, October 28, 6:00 - 8:00 p.m.
Monday, November 4, 6:00 - 8:00 p.m.

Location: Castle Pines North Community Center
Address: 7404 Yorkshire Drive, Castle Pines, CO 80108


